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Office Closure

The Corporation of Hamilton
advises that the
administrative offices at City
Hall and Laffan Street will be
closed today from
11:00am — 12:00pm for an
important staff meeting.

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!

f E Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




